
Winter Camp 2023 Details 


Thank you for signing up for Winter Camp 2023. 


Here is what you need to know. 


1. We will be meeting at the church at 7:30am on Saturday (Feb. 18). We 
are trying to leave around 8:00am so please be here early so we can 
verify we have all the required information. PLEASE EAT BREAKFAST 
BEFORE YOU GET THERE. 


2. We will be getting back to the church on Monday, Feb. 20 from 
2:00-3:00pm. 


3. The bunk beds DO NOT have bedding so please bring a pillow and 
some bed sheets or a sleeping bag. 


4. There will be outdoor activities, including hiking, so please bring the 
necessary clothing. 


5. Please click on the link below and fill out the waiver form. 


https://fs22.formsite.com/rrgHUb/form12/index.html?1641837529993


If you have any other questions, please reach out to Pastor Matt. 

(614) 623-2924

mclark@genoachurch.org 
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